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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am one of the mid class Hong Kong citizen. For the goodwill of Hong Kong, I agree on the
new proposal to add GST.

We all have to admit the foundamental problem of Hong Kong is that we have a very narrow
tax base. It is very unhealthy and make Hong Kong economic stability at high risk. We all
suffer that during the last few year and no one should forget it easity. Economic start picking
up now. And just because economic start picking up, we have to start the reformation which
we can do while economic is in downturn. 1hope everyone can be more open minded for
discussion and be more forward looking.

Of course, I will expect the government will introduce a series of release policy to help out
those suffered.

0536



